Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Parsons Brinckerhoff
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: June 12, 2017, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.; 5:30 p.m., Presentation

PLACE: The Florida Solar Energy Center, 1679 Clearlake Road, Cocoa, FL 32922
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No. 437983-1.

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Five invites you to attend a public meeting regarding the State Road (S.R.) 524 Corridor Planning Study. The study area extends along S.R. 524 from Friday Road West of Interstate 95 (I-95) to Industry Road in Brevard County. The purpose of the study is to coordinate the development of a future vision for the S.R. 524 corridor that establishes a multi-modal approach to providing for future transportation needs. Community consensus and support for a Recommended Alternative is an important part of the study.
The public meeting is being held within the study area to provide opportunities for public feedback. The meeting will be conducted in an informal open house format where participants are welcome to attend at any time during the times specified. The meeting will include an overview of the study, the project schedule, informational displays illustrating the study corridor and alternative strategies, as well as other information for public review and comment. There will be a formal presentation at 5:30 p.m. Project representatives will be present to discuss the study, receive public input, and answer questions.
We encourage you to share this information with anyone who may be interested in this study and to visit the study website at http://www.cflroads.com/project/437983-1/SR_524_Corridor_Planning_Study.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Judy Pizzo, judy.pizzo@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Kelli Muddle, (407)587-7800, Muddle@pbworld.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Judy Pizzo, MSURP, FDOT Planning Project Manager, 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, FL 32720, (386)943-5167, judy.pizzo@dot.state.fl.us.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting: Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, (386)943-5367, Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.
